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Date: August S, 2005

To: PCA Executive Board Meeting,
Summer Retreat Meeting
State College, PA

From: Mark Kenney, M.Ed., NCC, LPC,
Treasurer

Pennsylvania Association of Multicultural Counseling and Development
(PAMCD)

PAMCD Report:

Since the May 2005 meeting, I have taken the following action regarding PAMCD. An
email was sent to all members regarding an announcement of the 2005 conference and for
the call for proposals. In addition, I alerted members to our financial status, provided an
article that had not been placed in our newsletter, shared my interest in co-sponsoring a
reception for Dr. Arredondo at the conference, and ascertained any interest in leadership
opportunities within the division. One person did express interest in participating on the
executive board. Once all membership dues are secured, our division will be in the best
financial shape in recent history. I will continue to work on rebuilding the division
during this current fiscal year.
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